Garibaldi Grade School

604 Cypress Ave • PO Box 317 • Garibaldi, OR 97118 (503)-322-0311 • Fax (503)-322-2193 • www.nknsd.org



March 1, 2019

To: Paul Erlebach, Superintendent

RE: Contract Renewal Recommendations

I am recommending the following contract teachers be extended for the 18-19 school year:

Garrick Gordon
Ryan Kinstedt
Nancy Medici
Michael Simpson
Cherie Hasenoehrl
Ruth Weston
Susan Shepard
Kim Baertlein, (Probationary Year 3 to Contract)
Melinda Rumage, Probationary Year 3 to Contract)

I am also recommending that the following probationary teachers be extended for the 19-20 school year:

Jasmine Brimacombe, Probationary Year 2 to Probationary Year 3 Sandra Herder, Probationary Year 2 to Probationary Year 3 Kandi Spitzer, Probationary Year 2 to Probationary Year 3 Sarah Christensen, Probationary Year 1 to Probationary Year 2 Salena Clifton, Probationary Year 1 to Probationary Year 3

Thank you for your consideration.

Janmarie Micznt

Sincerely,

Janmarie Nugent